To:            Tree Fruit Disease Enthusiasts

From:         Jay W. Pscheidt, Extension Plant Pathology Specialist

Subject:     WOPDMC - Tree Fruit Diseases session

 

Sorry for the late notice but it is once again time for the Western Orchard Pest & Disease Management Conference to be held in Portland, Oregon.  A variety of meetings covering diseases from many crops will also be held the week of January 14-16, 2004.  I would like to invite everyone to participate in the Tree Fruit Diseases session.  The Disease section is scheduled for Thursday, January 15, 2004 starting at 9:00 a.m. As participants respond over the next few weeks, I will send out an agenda and further information.

 

Details about the meeting and hotel can be found at:

 

http://entomology.tfrec.wsu.edu/wopdmc/index.html
 

and more information on the satellite meetings at (scroll down):

 

http://oregonipm.ippc.orst.edu/ 

 

This conference provides an informal setting to meet and talk with others who work with tree fruit diseases in the Western United States and Canada.  We encourage presentations from industry, extension and research perspectives with regard to new problems, annual reports, diseases difficult to diagnose, current research trials, new developments in chemical registrations, and extension activities and resources.  I will bring a laptop computer and computer projector.  If anyone requires an overhead or slide projector, please let me know so that I may make arrangements.  I encourage everyone to participate.

 

Please complete the attached form and return to me as soon as possible if you would like to present information. 

 

The 2004 meeting will be held in conjunction with the entomology meetings at the Hilton Hotel in Portland. If we do not meet the minimum number of hotel rooms, we will have to charge a fee for attending the Tree Fruit Diseases session.  Hotel reservations should be made by December 18th to get the reduced rate.  The Hilton is located near several good restaurants and other attractions in downtown Portland.  When booking a hotel room, tell them you are with the Western Orchard Pest & Disease Management Conference. The Hilton phone number is 503-226-1611.  The reservation number is 800-445-8667. The fax number is 503-220-2286.  The hotel is located at 921 SW Sixth Avenue in Portland, Oregon.

 

Please forward this notice to anyone involved in tree fruit pathology in the western United States whom you know may not be aware of the Tree Fruit Diseases Session of WOPDMC.

 

Hey! Anyone interested in talking about GRAPE Diseases??? Our tree fruit disease section has been shorter each year. If you are interested in talking grapes in the afternoon, let me know. Maybe we could start a similar informal group for grapes.

 

Jay W. Pscheidt
Extension Plant Pathology Specialist
Dept. Botany and Plant Pathology
1089 Cordley Hall
Corvallis, OR 97331-2903
Voice: Office:541-737-3472  Cell:541-740-6621
FAX: 541-737-2412
